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SUBJECT: Information Relevant To Item 3 – Development Application: 95 Macleay 
Street, Potts Point – D/2022/1251 

For Noting 

That the Local Planning Panel note the information contained in this memo. 

Background 

Figure 28. on page 54 of the subject report, referred to within paragraph 74, was included 
within the report to demonstrate the location of apartments within the Kingsclere building that 
are the subject of view sharing assessment. See image below left.  

The image below left was included in the published report by error. The correct image is 
displayed below right and should be substituted as Figure 28.  

It should be noted that the image is included in the report for illustrative purposes only and 
was not relied upon for any assessment. The substitution of the image does not change the 
outcome of the assessment.   

 



  

Image referred to as Figure 28 in the 
published report 

Substitute image to replace Figure 28 
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